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BEER BUST: 

The end of Summer Session and of the academic year is in sight. To mark their passing all 
staff members are invited to consume beer in copious amounts at Cecil Green Park on 
Thursday, August 20, from 5 to 7 p.m. Since hopefully there will be a large attendance, it 

* 0 is recommended that employees in the Main Library leave their cars in the usual place, as 
parking is limited in the vicinity of Green Park. 

The Young Alumni Club has its regular meeting in Green Park on the same night, beginning at 
7 p.m. Surviving library staff members are invited to remain, but will be expected to buy 

A-* their own beer after that hour. 

M 4 
STAFF ROOM LEAKAGE: 

The Staff Room Committee has become aware that ashtrays and teapots are disappearing. It 
feels that this is hardly in the spirit of the maintenance of an efficient staff room and 

[̂  would appreciate their prompt return. 

--> FIRE IN WOODWARD LIBRARY; 

A fire broke out on the top floor of the Woodward Library at about 10 p.m. on Friday, 
July 31, in one of the seminar rooms at present occupied by the Faculty of Medicine. The 
source was a space heater which was connected to a wall outlet by an extension cord; the wall 
outlet was covered up by a pile of old office files in cardboard cartons. The fire detection 

*_: system alerted the Fire Department and the fire was extinguished before it could reach the book 
collection. The office files were burnt and water-soaked, a wall was badly damaged, a glass 
partition cracked in the heat, and a plastic diffuser in a ceiling fluorescent fixture melted. 
Lesson: NO MORE SPACE HEATERS. 

U.S. CONGRESS PUBLICATIONS: SURPLUS MATERIAL: 

The Government Publications Division is currently weeding its Congressional holdings (now 
». all available on microprint). Anyone interested in printed copies of certain hearings or 

reports is welcome to browse and select. For more information call Mrs. C. Bregaint at 
Local 2584. 

BIBLOS NEEDS YOU] 
^ _____________________ 

Anyone interested in writing, cartooning or general leg work and who would like to join the 
Editorial Committee, please contact any of the following: 

Pat LaVac, Editor Law Library 
Judy Cardin Circulation 
Martina Cipolli Serials 
Deanna Morris Information & Orientation 
Peg Leighton Woodward 

You don't really need a faultless literary style - just an interest in people and in what 
is happening to you and your fellows in the Library. 

LIBRARY CARDS: 

• 

, 

It, In September, all borrowers cards will be re-issued, including faculty and staff. Thereafter, 
cards will be validated annually rather than re-issued. The format of the cards is being 
changed: two new digits are being added, while all borrowers are given the option of having a 
photograph on their card. Staff will be notified at a later date about having photographs taken 
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